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Clinton Township Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  Board 
members Kim Scott, Marsha Kershner, Mike Walters, Lynn Smith, Terry Calhoun, and Brandt 
Clark were present. Steve Adams was absent. 
 

Guest Introduction and Citizens present: Barbara Padget attended and asked questions regarding 
the Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance for Adult Entertainment.  

 
Motion Calhoun 2nd  Walters to accept the February 28th minutes.  6 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
Discussed the proposed Amendment to Clinton Township Zoning Ordinance, to repeal existing 
regulations for Adult Entertainment and Sexually Oriented Businesses and add regulations for 
Adult Use Businesses.   
 
Roll call vote was taken to approve and to send the change of the Adult Entertainment Zoning 
Ordinance to the Clinton Township Board. Motion was made by Calhoun 2nd Clark - 6 yes and 0 
no Motion Passed.  
 
Motion Smith 2nd Calhoun to adjourn. 6 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:29 p.m.      
 
Next regular meeting will be 22, 2024 at 172 W. Michigan Ave, Clinton Twp Hall       
         
 
                                        Submitted by:     Kim Scott 
www.twpofclinton.com 


